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Everyone has settled well into school. We have welcomed back old 
friends and said hello to new friends. We have all enjoyed being able to 
play and eat as a whole school community once again. 

 
School Information 
Morning Club 
Morning Club will begin again on Monday 14th September. Mrs Hart, Mrs 
Pummell and Mrs Ryan look forward to welcoming children back from 08.00. 
Please use the external Hall door to access the Morning Club. 
 
PE 
Our PE lessons currently take place in the school hall, school playground or 
the field adjacent to school—depending on the weather! KS2 hope to be able 
to access a gym space, or similar, in the near future to provide opportunity 
for larger scale team/ ball games, whatever the weather... 
 
N / FS children do not need a dedicated PE kit in school 
KS1 children need PE kit in school on Tuesdays 
KS2 children need to have their PE kit in school daily 
 
As we do aim to take the children outside, when possible, please send them in 
with tracksuit bottoms and a sweatshirt/ hoody—preferably in school colours 
or, alternatively, in dark, plain colours. Also, trainers are more suitable than 
plimsolls, in case they go outside. 
 
Swimming / Forest School 
Swimming and Forest School will not be starting until October. We will con-
firm commencement dates nearer the time. 
 
Homework Packs 
All Y1 to Y6 children will bring home their Homework Packs today.  Please 
have a look at them together and, if you have any questions, ask your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
 



 
STEM Sessions 
As you know from a recent email, Miss Sear has arranged for Y1 to Y6 chil-
dren to take part in STEM sessions. 
Y1 / 2 had a great time this afternoon—Ask them what they did! 
Y3/4 session is on Friday 18th September  
Y5/6 session is on Friday 25th September 

 
Class Information 
Y1/2 Parents 
On Monday,  please can Y1/2 children bring in a sentimental soft toy to use 
as a writing prompt. 

 
Community Information 
Cubs, Beavers and Scouts Group 
We have a thriving Cubs, Beavers and Scouts Group on Camp, open to children 
aged from five and three-quarters. It is run by Leaders and Volunteers. 
If your child would like to join or you would be interested in volunteering, 
please talk to Dave Pummell or James Dunn. 
 
 

Have a good weekend!  

 

Louise Brown 
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